Saratoga Vision Chinese School Weekly Announcement 1-12-2018 - Week 15

. BMRRHIERE | FEEAAAMB T ETZIE - H5mE

2. AR BM#BTEHEEZTFKANIA AR REHK LEHEE XL EMEKE > =3t

H ERAP 25 5 b W42 1A B HE N T o 12 & 9149 Room Parent ZE 74 KA & EZRF/H] > 3)
WNTSHE ZTE LI LRI R o

3. ABAAE ZH B F A eRIEAR & KA 40 > A Angela ) TS B AT L 69 BE S

!

1. Dear parents: Happy New Year! Hope you and your family all had had a wonderl
holiday.

2. Class of KA, 1A, and 3A, please collect school library books and make sure to collect
all of them back before returning them to the office. We would like to ask class parents
to come to get new sets of books from the office this Friday and start circulating in your
class.

3. This Friday Snack Shack will sell garlic bacon fried spaghetti. Thanks to Angela for
preparing the delicious snack for us!



